
St George Preschool CIO– Term 2 Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donations of Socks… 

We are very short of 

socks any donations 

would be appreciated. 

 

Changes to hot lunches 

To reduce the 

children’s sugar intake 

Early Years Catering 

are now providing us 

with fruit for our 

deserts. This is very 

popular with the 

children.  

 

 

 

Cold Weather 

As the weather gets 

colder, we ask that you 

layer your children to 

keep them warm. We 

have the heating on but 

with free flow play the 

doors are open for 

much of the day and it 

can be a little chilly at 

times.  

 

 

Dates for your diary… 

The last day for 

children this term is  

Thurs 14th Dec 2023.  

We reopen for term 3 

on  

Tuesday 2nd January 

2024. 

 

 

 

Collection time… 

A polite reminder that 

preschool finishes at 

14:45. To avoid a late 

collection charge, please 

collect you child on time! 

 

End of day….. 

You are welcome to 

speak to your child’s 

keyperson at the end of 

any day, however, we 

ask that you wait with 

your child until most of 

the children have been 

collected.  

 

Our AGM will be held on Thursday 23rd November @ 19.30 

Please come along and support your child’s preschool.  


